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ZTE CORPORATION 

中興通訊股份有限公司 

(a joint stock limited company incorporated in the People’s Republic of China with limited liability) 

(Stock Code: 763) 

CHANGE OF  
PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG 

The Company and all the members of the Board of Directors confirm that all the information contained in 
this announcement is true, accurate and complete and that there is no false or misleading statement or 
material omission in this announcement. 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of ZTE Corporation (the “Company”) hereby announces 
that the principal place of business of the Company in Hong Kong will be changed to 36/F, 
Tower Two, Times Square, 1 Matheson Street, Causeway Bay, Hong Kong with effect from 1 
December 2014. 
 
 

By Order of the Board 
Hou Weigui 

                                                                                                                                 Chairman 
 
Shenzhen, the PRC 
1 December 2014 
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